CONSTRUCTION, INC.

For Immediate Release Contact: Deena Ross
August 7, 2017 480-784-2910
dross@fnfinc.com

FNF’s Luke Leonard receives ADOT Partnering Spirit Award

On Friday, August 4™ ADOT presented FNF Project Manager, Luke Leonard, with a Partnering
Spirit Award. “The Partnering Spirit Award honors individuals who, through their personal
characteristics and conduct, have exemplified the best practices and values of ADOT Partnering”
— ADOT Partnering website

Luke recently completed ADOT’s Loop 101/1-10 Ramp Bridge project in Phoenix, on the
Interstate 10 and State Route 101 Traffic Interchange. The work included repairing and
replacing bridge deck joints, repairing bridge decks, and concrete barrier replacements. Luke’s
partnering and teamwork commitment allowed for a successful project.

We look forward to Luke’s continued success as he is currently starting work on FNF’s Burro
Creek Bridge rehab project for ADOT.

L to R: Bill Pederson, ADOT Office of Partnering, Luke Leonard, FNF Project
Manager, Shawn Sheble, FNF Vice President/Project Sponsor
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